
TO: RJ Bialk, Ed.D.
Chief Technology Officer
Deerfield Public Schools District 109

DATE: March 13, 2025

Statement of Data Privacy and Student Information

This letter serves as a confirmation that Raising Robust Readers (RRR) does not collect, 
store, or sell any personal student information.

• We do not maintain records of student names, ages, or grade levels.
• We do not collect or store any personally identifiable information (PII).
• We do not track student progress or maintain individual learning data.

Our program is designed as a structured literacy resource, provided to schools and 
educators for direct classroom instruction. Any communication with school districts 
occurs only at the administrative level and is related to program implementation and 
support.

If you require any further clarification, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely, 
Judy M. O’Halloran 
Co-Developer 
Raising Robust Readers 
13010-4 Sandy Key Bend 
North Fort Myers, FL 33903 
239-560-6958

Raising Robust Readers
info@RaisingRobustReaders.com     239-560-6958 or 239-898-4933




